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From March 12th-17th, AFPC Senior Vice President Ilan Berman traveled to New Delhi, India to take part in the India Foundation’s 
Counter-Terrorism Conference 2017, one of the most prominent forums of its kind in all of Asia. At the conference, Berman delivered 
an address covering the future of the Global War on Terror, examining the future trends that are likely to preoccupy the United States 
and its allies in the years ahead.
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